Vestry Meeting (2017) minutes


 ST PETER’S, TIVERTON

Annual Vestry Meeting
Minutes of the meeting held on Thursday 27 April 2017
at 7.00 p.m. in the Tiverton Baptist Church Hall

The Revd Robert Gordon was in the chair, and 35 members of St Peter’s Church attended. 

Apologies were received from Ivor and Sue Atkins, Jane Bonnick, Leslie Boyce, Pam Cornwell, Jill Farrow, Jean Jenner, Beth Millier, Neville and Sally Mundy, Shelia Richardson, Bob Robson, Aileen Stenlake, Brenda and Keith Stocker, Betty Thrall, June Virtue, Tina Ware and Roy Webber.
The meeting opened with prayer.

1
Minutes
The minutes of the meeting held on 28 April 2016 were approved and signed.

2
Election of Churchwardens

Averil Long and William Zarrett were thanked for the dedicated leadership they had given during the last year, and were elected to serve as churchwardens with effect from the date of the forthcoming Archdeacon’s visitation. 

The wardens expressed their own thanks for all the support that members of the congregation had given them both in the course of another year.

The meeting ended at 7.10 p.m.

Signed:

Date:

